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January 9, 2014

Ms. Colleen Suyama
Senior Associate
Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
305 High Street Suite 104
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793

Dear Ms. Suyama:
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Subject: Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN)
The Puunani Subdivision Project, Honoapiilani Highway
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 TMK (2) 3-5-002:002 & 003

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to review the above subject project which requests
comments on the on the Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN) of the
Puunani Subdivision Project. We have the following information and comments regarding the
subject project.

The subject project is located in the critical wastewater disposal area as determined by the
Maui County Wastewater Advisory Committee. Our main concern is the proper disposal and
treatment of domestic wastewater from the property development. For subdivision/development
consideration, we recommend and encourage connection to the Wailuku-Kahului Wastewater
Reclamation Facility (WRF). If connection to the Wailuku-Kahului WRF is not available,
wastewater systems provided for this development shall conform to applicable provisions of the
Hawaii Administrative Rules, Chapter 11-62, "Wastewater Systems."

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mark Tomomitsu of my staff at phone
(808) 586-4294.

Sincerely,

SINA PRUDER, P.E., CHIEF
Wastewater Branch
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C: Ms. Laura Mclntyre, DOH-Environmental Planning Office (13-233)
Mr. Roland Tejano, DOH-WWB's Maui Staff
Mr. Kurt Wollenhaupt, County of Maul, Department of Planning
lÿlr. Dan Orodenker, Executive Director, Land Use Commission


